
Good afternoon Hornet Families, 
  

School is back in session this Monday, January 27. Please be sure your child is in 
attendance. The building opens at 8:00. School starts at 8:30; students entering after 8:30 
must check-in at the front office. 

Our January School Improvement Team meeting will be on Monday, January 27 @ 4:30 in 
the school media center. Parents are encouraged to attend. 

On Monday and Tuesday, students will have their mid-year iReady ELA diagnostic. iReady 
diagnostics measure individual progress based on personal skill needs. Remember, all 
students are required to engage with iReady nightly at home; 30 minutes in reading and 30 
minutes in math throughout the week. 

The end of second quarter has been delayed until Monday due to weather days. Third 
quarter begins on Tuesday. Please make a plan to visit PowerSchool at least three times 
during the quarter to check your child’s grades. We need every assignment complete with 
quality and every student showing growth this quarter. 

Our basketball teams will play on Monday at home against Mint Hill and will be away on 
Thursday at Northeast at 5:00. All students must be accompanied by a parent throughout 
the game. Students who have had ISS or OSS in the past 30 days are ineligible. No 
bookbags are allowed. 

We appreciate your continued support of Albemarle Road Middle School and we look 
forward to GLOWing UP by growing, leading, optimizing, and winning academically and 
socially each and every day! 

 

Have a wonderful Sunday! 

 


